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Saturday, 18th May 1929, Highfield Road, Blackpool 
Cancelled when a new company, Blackpool Speedways Limited, was refused membership of the Northern Dirt 
Track Owners’ Association, as the British Dirt Track Racing Association was already operating at Blackpool St 
Anne’s and under the NDTOA rules only one member could operate in each town. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


